Narrative for Nelson's Court boat dock

Glenn Gustine
Tue 10/1/2019 10:43 AM

To: Glenn Gustine <gprv@msn.com>

Jeremy

At 15 Lake Drive, Noslen Inc owns and operates
Nelsons'Court. At this location we currently have
several sets of boat slips. Our proposed plan is to
replace one set of floating wooden docks with
newer plastic docks. This will allow us to keep
serving our customers with safer, cleaner docks
including a slip or two that will be ADA compliant.
The project itself is really just two steps. We plan
to use a back hoe to take a few very small scoops
of dirt out to be able to set forms for a concrete
pour of approximately 16 square feet. The
concrete will have attachment points for the new
ramp for the new dock. We plan to dig, set the
forms and backfill all within a day or two. We will
be performing all the work ourselves and will
provide several hay bales to protect the downbhill
side of the hole. The dirt will be put into a truck
and removed and then brought back as needed to
back fill, no loose dirt will be stored on the site. In



-addition we need to smooth a small area to allow
for a safe access path and plan to finish this with
stone dust approximately 4 feet wide, total of
approximately 60 sq feet. This path must be
smooth enough for ADA access.

We request permission to dig small hole, pour
concrete and back fill. This should have little or no
impact on the lake.

Sincerely

Glenn Gustine



